
 
 
 
 

 
 

We’ve really enjoyed coming into St Mary’s CE Primary School this half 
term and working with Year 3 and 4!  
As we have finished, we wanted to make you aware of the further 
opportunities available in cricket for the pupils and teachers, if you have 
any questions about this please feel free to get in touch with me. 
Our aim is that cricket doesn’t stop after our sessions finish at your 
school. 
Opportunities outside school 

• Middlesex in the Community runs a programme called Chance to 
Shine Street. These sessions take place after school and are free to 
participants. For St Mary’s, the most local programme is: 

• Chestnuts Park Session on Saturdays between 10:00 and 12:30 
• There are cricket clubs in the local area. If parents have issues with 

payment, the clubs should be able to offer subsidised or free 
membership and if they don’t, we should be able to help by 
speaking to the club. The local clubs are: Ally Pally Cricket Club, 
Crouch End Cricket Club, Highgate Cricket Club 

• For any students with SEND needs, we can also offer specialist 
Super 1s sessions, funded by Lord’s Taverners. For any information 
on SEND session please contact Daisy Meadowcroft – 
daisy.meadowcroft@middlesexccc.com Your local sessions flyers 
are all attached! 
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